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Inspiring Career Possibilities for ALL Students

August 2, 2023
Dear CRY-ROP Community,

Welcome to CRY-ROP and the 2023-2024 school year! We are very proud of
our over 50 years of service to the students of the Colton Joint, Redlands, and
Yucaipa-Calimesa Joint unified school districts. Over 7000 students are enrolled
annually in our Career Technical Education (CTE) courses, designed to make
learning meaningful and relevant while giving students options. We believe
College and Career are both imperative to the success of all-students.

Career Technical Education aligns to future job opportunities by providing
technical, academic, and employability knowledge and skills. Most importantly,
CTE prepares students for careers of their choice. Parents have an important
role to play by exploring traditional and non-traditional career options with their
students to understand the steps needed to achieve their career goal by
encouraging them to participate in CTE classes, work-based learning, job
shadowing, industry tours, college visits and talking with industry experts.

We invite you to browse through our website to learn more about us, view our
different high school and adult programs, discover upcoming events through
our social media, and contact us if you have any additional questions or would
like to partner with us. We wish our staff and students success with teaching
and learning this school year.

Respectfully,

NN

Jdson B. Angle, Ed.D.
Superintendent

1214 Indiana Court, Redlands, CA 92374-2896 TEL: (909) 793-3115
WWW.CTyrop.org



